
    

                        

 
 
B Wilson   

David Eddy
Tel: 07968 427 219

Email: replytoxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
Date: 28 February 2020

  

Our reference: 3904717 
 

  

 
 
Dear B Wilson
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
 Thank you for your request for information that was received on 18 February 2020 concerning early years 
sufficiency reporting. 

According to the DfE's Early education and childcare Statutory guidance for local authorities, in accordance 
to the Childcare Act 2006 and the Childcare Act 2016, LAs are required by legislation to secure sufficient 
childcare, so far as is 'reasonably practicable, for working parents, or parents who are studying or training 
for employment, for children aged 0-14 (or up to 18 for disabled children)'. 

As part of this they should also encourage providers to take a sustainable business approach to planning 
and signpost providers to resources which can support them. 

Local Authorities are requested to report annually to elected council members on how they are meeting 
their duty to secure sufficient childcare. LA's are also obliged to make this data available and accessible to 
parents. 

Therefore, I would like to request your most recent evidence of this reporting, and where parents are able 
to access this. 

I can confirm that the information requested is held by Sefton Council. I have detailed below the 
information that is being released to you. 

The relevant information is available to the public on the Sefton Council Website via the following link and 
includes further links to the Childcare Sufficiency Report 2019:

https://www.sefton.gov.uk/schools-learning/early-years-and-childcare/securing-sufficient-childcare.aspx

 Please quote the reference number 3904717 in any future communications about this request.
 
 Section 17 (7) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act states that public authorities must provide applicants 
with details of how they may complain about the handling of their request for information should they wish 
to.  If you are not satisfied with the way your request has been dealt with then you can request an internal 
review within 40 working days of receiving our response.  This should be directed to the Information 
Management and Governance Lead, 1st Floor, Magdalen House, 30 Trinity Road, Bootle, Merseyside, L20 
3NJ or email: ino.infoxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx
 
Should you choose to request a review of the decision taken and are dissatisfied following the authority’s 
review, you are entitled under Section 17 (7) (b) of the Act to apply to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision notice. Further information can be found at:

https://www.sefton.gov.uk/schools-learning/early-years-and-childcare/securing-sufficient-childcare.aspx
mailto:xxx.xxxxxxxxxxx.@xxxxxx.xxx.xxx


Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 
Website: www.ico.org.uk

I will now close your request as of this date.

Yours faithfully

David Eddy
Locality Team Manager
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